10-3-2013
Foghorn Editorial Policies
The Foghorn is produced by an all-volunteer staff consisting of members of the Club and published monthly as a forum for members to keep up to date on latest Club news and upcoming events, and be entertained.   The Club encourages any and all contributions from members to the Foghorn, subject to the guidelines to follow.  Please contact the Foghorn Editor with your submissions.  If you wish to advertise your business in the Foghorn, please contact the Treasurer.  Paid advertisements do not constitute endorsement by the Club.
The Foghorn shall be reviewed by the Commodore or his or her designee.  Submittals for inclusion in the Foghorn are subject to the discretion of the Editor.  The Editor is appointed by the Commodore, subject to the approval of the Board of Directors.
The Foghorn shall not express any opinion about or endorse any candidate for any public office, public policy except as related to the Objectives of the Club, or social issue, nor shall it express any opinion on such issues.  The Foghorn shall not endorse any business or non Club sponsored events.  The Foghorn will not endorse or promote any charity events unless:
1.	They are non-profit entities engaged primarily in the promotion of marine education, safety, and or recreation consistent with the Club’s Constitutional Objectives.
2.	Their ‘cause’ endorses the SLYC Objectives.

